
 

 
CURTIN ePAY: Scheduled Service Interruption 

on 12 December has been cancelled 
 

 

Dear student and staff, 

Please be informed that the scheduled service interruption for Curtin ePay on 12 December 2020 (Saturday) has 
been cancelled and reschedule to 19 December 2020 (Saturday).  

Payment through Curtin ePay will still be available on 12 December 2020. If you have any queries, feel free to 
drop us an email at finance@curtin.edu.my. 
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